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Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you of staffing updates. 
Miss Ashton and Mr Penna have recently been appointed as permanent members of teaching staff from 
September 2024.  Both Mr Penna and Miss Ashton are familiar with the school having worked at Blessed 
Robert Widmerpool for the last year and they are looking forward to being part of the team. 
Miss Swaby, who has been teaching in Year 1, will be leaving us this term as she starts a new teaching 
position within our Catholic Multi-Academy Trust.  I would also like to say thank you to Miss Swaby for her 
hard work and dedication this year and wish her all the very best. 
Mrs Head, who has been teaching in a range of year groups across the school for the last two years will be 
leaving us at the end of summer term.  I would also like to thank Mrs Head for her hard work and 
commitment and wish her all the best as she moves on to her new adventure. 
Ms Chapman has decided to work on a part time basis in Foundation Stage from September and will be 
working from Wednesday - Friday.   We are delighted to welcome Mrs Hudson who will be joining us as a 
class teacher in September.  Mrs Hudson will work in Foundation Stage for two days and in Year 2 for two 
days with Mrs Cross, we look forward to having her on the team. 
I have included a table below with year group class teachers for next year.  Children will be provided with 
opportunities to visit their new classrooms and meet their new teachers for next year and we aim to make 
transition as smooth as possible. 
 
Year Group staffing for next academic year: 

Year Group Teaching Staff 

Foundation Stage 1 Ms Chapman/Mrs Hudson 
 

Foundation Stage 2 Miss Matthews 
 

Year 1 Mrs Cook 
 

Year 2 Mrs Cross/Mrs Hudson 
 

Year 3 Mrs Byrne 
 

Year 4 Mr Penna 
 

Year 5 Miss Ashton 
 

Year 6 Mrs Hart 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Maylard-Mason 
Head Teacher 
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